
ANNOUNCEMENT
MEDICARE PATIENTS

New Medicare cards are coming and All Star Endo will need a copy of this card. 
 

Medicare will mail new Medicare cards between April 2018 and April 2019. Your new card will have a new Medicare 
Number that’s unique to you, instead of your Social Security Number. This will help to protect your identity. 

Things to know about your new Medicare card:
— You don’t need to take any action to get your new Medicare card. —
— The new card won’t change your Medicare coverage or benefits. —

— There’s no charge for your new card. —
POS




